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Southern Nevada Health District

TO: SOUTHERN NEVADA DISTRICT BOARD OF HEALTH DATE: August 26, 2021

RE: Approval of the Amendment to the Interlocal Memorandum of Understanding
between the Southern Nevada Health District and Las Vegas-Clark County Library

District

PETITION #04-22

That the Southern Nevada District Board of Health approve the Amendment to the Interlocal
Memorandum of Understanding between the Southern Nevada Health District and Las Vegas-
Clark County Library District — C2100005.

PETITIONERS:
Brian Cunningham, Contact Tracer Manager BC
Cassius Lockett, Ph.D., Director of Disease Surveillance and Control
Fermin Leguen, MD, MPH, District Health Oﬁ”zcer/;“,;/

(1_7/1\

DISCUSSION:

The Parties each acknowledge that for the safety of others, individuals awaiting the results of a COVID-19
test should not enter public buildings, including libraries. At Library District’s request, and with reasonable
notice, Health District will display mutually agreed-upon signage outside of Mobile Clinics on Library
District property instructing individuals who are not certain of their COVID-19 status to avoid entering
public buildings, including libraries. This Amendment A01 is effective as of the date of the last signature
affixed hereto. Except as expressly provided in this Amendment A0O1, all the terms and provisions of the
MOU are and will remain in full force and effect and are hereby ratified and confirmed by the Parties.

FUNDING:

There is no funding.
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Southern/Nevada HealthIDistrict

AMENDMENT A01 TO
INTERLOCAL MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
SOUTHERN NEVADA HEALTH DISTRICT
AND
LAS VEGAS-CLARK COUNTY LIBRARY DISTRICT
C2100005

THIS AMENDMENT AO1 IS MADE WITH REFERENCE TO Interlocal Memorandum of Understanding
(“MOU”), Effective Date September 1, 2020, by and between the Southern Nevada Health District
(“Health District”) and Las Vegas-Clark County Library District (“Library District”) (individually
referred to as “Party” and collectively, as “Parties”).

WHEREAS, the Parties mutually desire to add language reflecting current events concerning
COVID-19 in southern Nevada.

NOW THEREFORE, pursuant to Section 10 of the MOU, the Parties agree to amend the MOU as
follows:

1) Section 20, General COVID-19-Related Considerations, is hereby added to the MOU:

20. GENERAL COVID-19-RELATED CONSIDERATIONS. The Parties each acknowledge
that for the safety of others, individuals awaiting the results of a COVID-19 test
should not enter public buildings, including libraries. At Library District’s request,
and with reasonable notice, Health District will display mutually agreed-upon
signage outside of Mobile Clinics on Library District property instructing
individuals who are not certain of their COVID-19 status to avoid entering public
buildings, including libraries.

This Amendment AO1 is effective as of the date of the last signature affixed hereto.

Except as expressly provided in this Amendment AO1, all the terms and provisions of the MOU
are and will remain in full force and effect and are hereby ratified and confirmed by the Parties.

[SIGNATURE PAGE TO FOLLOW]
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BY SIGNING BELOW, the Parties hereto have approved and executed this Amendment AO1 to
MOU C2100005.

SOUTHERN NEVADA HEALTH DISTRICT LAS VEGAS-CLARK COUNTY LIBRARY DISTRICT
By: By:

Fermin Leguen, MD, MPH Kelvin Watson

District Health Officer Executive Director
Date: Date:

Approved as to form:

By: APPROVED-signature to follow

Heather Anderson-Fintak, Esq.
General Counsel
Southern Nevada Health District

Las Vegas-Clark County Library District 20f2 C2100005, A01



